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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pursuant to Section 15-31a(n) of the General Statutes of Connecticut, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to the general public that the BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE CONNECTICUT PORT AUTHORITY will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on  December 7, 2018, commencing at [4:00 P.M.], located at The Old Saybrook Fire Department Headquarters, 310 Main Street, Old Saybrook, CT, 06475 for the purpose of evaluating the adequacy of the State’s maritime policies, facilities and support for maritime commerce and industry.
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